
SENATOR CORY BERNARDI
Liberal Senator for South Australia

23 April2013

Mr Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road
PULLENVALE QLD 4069

Dear Mr Roberts

On behalf of Senator Bernardi, thank you for your letter dated April 19 in
regards to your correspondence dated Sunday April 14 concerning the
misrepresentation of climate and science.

We would like to acknowledge that your coffespondence has been received and
appreciate you taking the time to contact the Senator.

Unfortunately, the Senator is unable to accommodate a meeting to further
discuss these issues at this stage due to parliamentary commitments.

Yours sincerelv
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